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MRS KerryAnne Nielsen 
30A - 30A Brighton ST 
FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

RE: DA2023/0995 - 5 4  Brighton Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

I OBJECT to this proposed development as it is not at all in keeping with the current 
streetscape o f  Brighton Street. The impact to the surrounding neighbours would be absolutely 
terrible with the loss o f  privacy and light to their beautiful homes. Many familes have bought in 
this street due to the lovely homes on gorgeous large blocks never considering that this type 
o f  development would ever be possible. And the issues with traffic congestion would not be 
fair on any resident in this street. There must be better locations for these developements to 
occur. 

2023/507508


